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From: Lori Perciballi <romanosrest@yahoo.ca> 
Sent: Tuesday, June 2, 2020 3:12 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] Re Romano Restaurants

Hello 
Hope you and your families are safe and well
I’m am a local restaurant in Woodbridge and am hopeful and thinking forward to,if and when an
allowance for a patios to reopen we would like to try and take advantage er don’t pleasantly have a
patio and we desperately could use the buisness 
Could we Pop up a temporary Patio in our parking lot obviously no obstruction of the driving space
and following all the rules of closing off the space as per your guidelines I have spoken to AGCO as
well I can obtain a temporary license extension if I get permission from the clerks and landlords
offices, hopefully in these unprecedented times this will will be allowed when permitted by the
province 

Lori 
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